
From: Daniel Watkiss   
Sent: Saturday, August 24, 2024 11:51 AM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: application reference number S62A/2024/0056. Site address, 1 Repton Road, Brislington, 
Bristol, BS4 3LS 
 

Dear sir/madam, 

  
As a local resident, I would like to express my concern and objection to the application to change this 
site from commercial to residential use.  
  
The property remaining as a commercial property is very important to the community and the area.  
  
The area has in recent years seen new businesses being established, an increase in footfall, and a 
general improvement of the high street. With this in mind, converting prominent commercial 
buildings into residential buildings will hinder future growth of the local economy and wellbeing of 
the local community.  
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Dan Watkiss 
  

  
 

  
 
 
 
 




